News

Christmas is nearly here!  If you need a break from studying tonight, bundle up and head over to the ASC for the second annual “Light the Way” celebration.

According to Josh Lozano, Zeta Chi began the TLU tradition last year, putting some lights up in front of the ASC. This year the Zetas invited other organizations to join in, and they did.  Xi Tau, Alpha Kappa Psi, MASA, and several other organizations are decorating the academic mall with lights, wreaths, and Christmas trees.

Tonight at 7 p.m., the Zetas will serve hot chocolate and cookies as the lights are switched on, and the TLU Community is invited to walk around the campus and enjoy the holiday cheer.  A big thanks to all those in maintenance who helped the students with ladders and plugs and to everyone who braved the cold to put up the decorations to make the TLU campus cheery, just in time for Christmas Vespers, which begin Friday night.

Miscellaneous

Softball Clinic – The Texas Lutheran softball program will host a softball clinic on Sunday, Dec. 13 at TLU’s Morck Softball Field.  The clinic is open to softball players in grades 9-12. Cost for the clinic is $50 for session or $90 for both sessions. The early registration deadline is Friday, Dec. 4. There is a $10 fee for late and walk-up registrations.

The clinic will be divided into two sessions – a hitting session and a fielding session. The hitting session will run from noon to 2:15 p.m. The fielding session will run from 3:15 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

A sack lunch and a drink are included in the cost for players attending both sessions.

For more information on the clinic, please contact TLU Head Softball Coach Missy Steiger, at 830-372-8129.

